ANDREW F. SCHOEFPEL
KANSAS

Dlnited Dlates Henate

WASHINGTON, D. C.

December 15, 1951

Dear Mr. Simons:

Mrs. Schoeppel and I congratulate you
on having completed sixty years of newspaper service

in Lawrence. It is a wonderful record; one which we

know has made you thousands of friends. We are indeed
pleased to join with these friends in best wishes.,

With kindest regards, and best wishes for
the Christmas season from both of us, to you, Dolph,
and all the family, I am

Sincerely,

| Mre We Co Simons

Lawrence
Kansas




